MINUTES OF TOWN MEETINGS

July 12, 1994
Members Present
Houston Calvert Councilmember
April Smith Councilmember
Sue Abel Councilmember
Larry Abel Councilmember
Danny Sitton Mayor
Debbie Little Clerk

Old Business

Discussed setting the speed limit in the Town at 35 mph.

New Business

Councilwoman Sue Abel brought and read an article which appeared in
the Birmingham News concerning the possibility of the Town organizing
a Police Department. Mrs. Abel also pointed out that some of the
citizens have made known their objections of against the Town having
a Police Department.

Mr. Dennis Sherrod attended the meeting and presented his Resume'
for the position of Police Officer. Mr. Sherrod was informed that the
Town was not ready to employ anyone in a Position as Police Officer at
the present time but the Town would keep his Resume' for future
reference.

Motion made to adjourn. Second motion made.



